
 

CALL FOR ARA STEERING COMMITTEE MEMBERS 
 
September 15, 2023 
 
Members of the Local that have previously attended representative assemblies of the Alberta Teachers’ 
Association (ATA) are eligible to serve on the Local’s Annual Representative Assembly (ARA) Steering 
Committee. 
 
The ARA Steering Committee consists of: the President of the Local, the Past President of the Local 
and up to five (5) members-at-large who have previously attended ARA (to be named by the Executive 
Committee at their October 11, 2023 meeting). 
 
The Steering Committee members are responsible for:  
• Reviewing the current Members’ Handbook and the current policies and directives listed therein to 

recommend updates, changes, or deletions. 
• Reviewing resolutions presented by Local members and making recommendations on those 

resolutions to the Executive Committee (and subsequently COR). 
• Making recommendations on resolutions of the forthcoming ARA as distributed by the ATA. 
• Attending all pre-ARA meetings: November 2, November 7, December 5, February 15, March 21, 

April 9, May 13 and May 14. 
• Attending all sessions at ARA (Calgary - May 18-20, 2024). 
 
 
NAME OF CANDIDATE (PLEASE PRINT): _______________________________________________ 
 
DU/LOCATION: _________________________________ WORK PHONE: _____________________ 
 
HOME ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
POSTAL CODE: _________________  HOME PHONE: ___________________________ 
 
HOME E-MAIL: _______________________ SCHOOL E-MAIL: _________________________ 
 
All personal information collected will be used to update member information and is covered by the ATA’s privacy 
policy found on the ATA website (www.teachers.ab.ca). 
 
** You are required to include a short biography (no more than 250 words) indicating what 
makes you a good candidate for this position. 

Nomination forms must be received by the Local’s office 
by 4:00 pm on October 5, 2023. 

 
Nomination forms should be sent by e-mail to: info@edpub.org. 

Forms received after the deadline will not be considered. 
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